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From: Civilian Marksmanship Program
Camp Perry Training Site
1000 Lawrence Rd, Building 3
Port Clinton, OH 43452

INTERNATIONAL TOURNAMENT

To: (AddrESSEE) CHAM;ION

The Civilian Marksmanship Program is pleased and honored to extend an invitation to all competitors wishing to
participate in the 2024 CMP Bianchi Cup International Pistol Tournament, at the Green Valley Rifle & Pistol Club,
Inc, located in Hallsville, Missouri, USA on May 21 — 24, 2024. For the match registration, please visit
http://ct.thecmp.org/2024CMPBianchiCupRegistration.

In 2023, the CMP took the reins of the 40-year-old event, which includes four featured competitions:

Practical, Barricade, Falling Plate and Moving Target. Hundreds of competitors from around the globe compete in
this festival of pistol marksmanship each year —and we expect an even larger turnout in 2024 as the CMP
introduces additional opportunities to participate!

NEW in 2024 - Rimfire Division!

This division will encompass the same basic rules for each of the current setups —

Open, Production/Production Optics, Metallic and Revolver. The new Rimfire Division will encourage
participation from juniors not shooting centerfire pistols, PLUS adults who wish to warm up for the Bianchi Cup in
a less expensive manner. Rimfire is also beneficial to those who may not be familiar with the past events and
would like some “match conditions” training.

In addition, Provisional Divisions for Production and Production Optics will also be added to action pistol (with
current Production and Production Optics divisions, remaining unchanged). The exact rules for the Provisional
Divisions, set to be released at a later date, will closely mimic United States Practical Shooting Association (USPSA)
rules.

In the spirit of competition, good sportsmanship, and honored history, this Tournament is open to all competitors
who are members of their respective National Shooting Federations. The Civilian Marksmanship Program is
excited to be governing these competitions and is delighted to work with the Green Valley Rifle & Pistol Club, Inc.
to host this traditional and prestigious shooting tournament. We are looking forward to having you join us at the
second longest running pistol championship in the world and are pleased you will be joining us for this esteemed
historic event.

Please do not discard this letter. If you are a visitor to the United States, you will need this letter to apply for a

permit (Form 6 NIA 5330.3D Application/Permit for Temporary Importation of Firearms and Ammunition by

Non-Immigrant Aliens) allowing a foreign national to possess a firearm while attending a shooting event in the
United States.

The ATF form and instructions can be found at www.atf.gov. If you have questions regarding the permit, contact
ATF’s Firearms and Explosives Import office by email at eps@atf.gov.

All the best to you in marksmanship and competition!

Sincerely,

Christie Sewell, Chief Programs Officer
Civilian Marksmanship Program

csewell@thecmp.org
www.thecmp.org
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